
 Caution! P705-58D/B/P

This unit has been Tip Stability
Tested. 
Maximum TV weight for this unit is
105 lbs. 
Use of products heavier than
indicated may result in instability
causing possible injury. 
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 Caution! P7

This unit has been Tip Stability
Tested. 
Maximum TV weight for this unit is
105 lbs. 
Use of products heavier than
indicated may result in instability
causing possible injury.

 

 Caution! P7

This unit has been Tip Stability
Tested. 
Maximum TV weight for this unit is
105 lbs. 
Use of products heavier than
indicated may result in instability
causing possible injury.
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This unit has been Tip 
Tested. 
Maximum TV weight for this unit is
105 lbs. 
Use of products heavier than
indicated may result in instability
causing possible injury.

 

705-58D/B/P 

This unit has been Tip Stability 

Maximum TV weight for this unit is 

Use of products heavier than 
indicated may result in instability 

possible injury. 

705-58D/B/P 

This unit has been Tip Stability 

Maximum TV weight for this unit is 

Use of products heavier than 
indicated may result in instability 
causing possible injury. 

705-58D/B/P 

This unit has been Tip Stability 

Maximum TV weight for this unit is 

Use of products heavier than 
indicated may result in instability 
causing possible injury. 


